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I am a licensed acupuncturist who has been in practice for 15 years. I strongly 

oppose Physical Therapist be given the right to insert needles or practice 

acupuncture without going to school and becoming licensed as an acupuncturist. I 

studied for 4 years and maintain CEU’s and trainings to continue to stay licensed as 

an acupuncturist, there are many risks to practicing acupuncture and without proper 

training or licensure—one should not be allowed to practice. 

 

Sincerely, 

Aram Levendosky  


